
Mr. Ken Millwood 
Public Relations Director 
128 Meadowbrook Drive 
Marietta. , Georgia 30060 

Dear Mr. Millwood: 

Se pte mber 9. 196 9 

We are aware of the important contribution that you 
made to the City of Atlanta through the Atlanta Ur ban 
Corps this summer. 

On behalf o f tbe City., and personally. I wish to express 
our grateful appreciation for your fine work. 

IAJr:lrd 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen. Jr. 
M ayor . 




